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The Honorable Robert Lagomarsino . =4 A ;
Unites States House of Represertatiwex g % A
wash‘agton, D.C. 20515 , ‘ e ¥ 5

Dear Congressman Lagomarsino: ?E L L
This is to acknou]ed?e receipt of your Ei?‘@ram dated September 10,

1981 concerning Diablo Canyon. Your telegram has been distributed

to all of the Commissioners.

As you know, the Commission has already had a number of briefings on
the contested and uncontested issues in the Ciablo Canyon proceeding
in preparation for its decision on whether or not to grant effective-
ness tc the decision of the Licensing Board that a low-power license
may be issued for the Diablo Canyon nuclear power plant.

The Commission has scheduled a fu-iher briefing and discussion in closed
session for the afternoon of Fric.-, September 18, 1981. It has scheduled
ar.ther meeting for 2:00 p.m., Monday, September 21, 1981 for a possible .
/ote on the low-power license,

We will continue to keep your office informed of Commiss{ actions with
respect to the licensing of the Diablo Canyon facility.

Sincerely
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